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Seeing the Round Corners will return on January 3, 2011 with a wrap up of 

Mr. Bush’s Broken Government.  The Colorado Legislature convenes on January 12th, with Eye on the Legislature beginning its “seasonal run” on January 17, 2011.
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all!


The reader’s comments or questions are always welcome.  E-mail me at doris@dorisbeaver.com.

Doris Beaver

